
Reception Parents/Carers Meeting  
Helping your child with their reading and writing 

 

 
You are invited to come to a meeting with Ms Crinson, Ms Marshall and Mrs 
Scott. This will be an opportunity to hear about how we teach reading to the 
reception children and how you can support your child’s reading and writing at 
home.  

 
This will be held in the school hall on: 

 

   Thursday 20th October at 2.30-3.15pm 
 

The decision was taken to do a day time meeting in response to parents 
views that evenings can be hard to attend. If this time doesn’t work for please 
let us know and we can feedback to you and pass on any handouts. We will 
start promptly at 2.30pm so that we will be finished in time for you to collect 
your child from school. Please do try and come. Please will you fill in and 

return the slip below to your child’s class teacher so that we can plan for the 
expected numbers. 

 
Thanks, 

Ms Crinson (EY3 Teacher, EYFS Team Leader/Assistant Head), 
Ms Marshall (EY2 Teacher) 

Mrs Scott (EY3 Teacher) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I can / cannot* come to the Reading Meeting on Thursday 20th October at 
2.30pm. (*please delete as appropriate) 
 
 
My child’s name is  __________________________   Class______________ 

 
Please cut off and return slip to class teacher  

 
 
 
 
 

St Paul’s Church of England Primary School 
Caring about learning. Learning about caring. 

See us at: folio4me.co.uk/stpauls 

 


